
Subject: Letter of Support 
Date: 01/04/2022 15:47 
From:  xxxxx 
To: cyriaque@2manywines.co.uk  

 
Hi Cyriaque and Benjy  
  
Please find my email below. 
  
Good luck and all the best 
  
  
Letter of support  
  
We the undersigned give our full support to 2 Many Wines in seeking to extend their 
opening hours as outlined below. 
  
10.30 am - 23.30 Sunday to Thursday  
10am - 00.30 Friday and Saturday  
The terrace opening from 10am to 9pm any day 
 
Cyriaque and Benjy are important members of the Bishy Road community, and we 
are excited to see how their plans develop.  2 Many Wines is a wonderful addition to 
the Bishy Road and we are keen to see it continue to grow and thrive.  It attracts a 
lovely bunch of customers and the atmosphere is always fun and friendly.  There 
have been so many challenges with the pandemic that we need some good news 
and the success of 2 Many Wines is a testament to all that is good and special about 
Bishy Road. 
  
The below names were put together in just 24 hours.  We are confident that it is just 
the tip of the iceberg of the support in the area for this wonderful establishment.   
  
Please contact us directly or via xxxxx if you want any further information, or more 
evidence.  
  
Thank you.  
  
 
[Signed by 24 residents of Thorpe Street, names and addresses supplied] 
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